
Imperial Valley CTE Regional Advisory Committee 

2016-2017 

IVROP supports the college and career readiness of students through Career and Technical Education (CTE) services in all of the high schools throughout the Imperial County. 

CTE programs help students prepare for career pathways that may lead to specific industry certification. Students also have the option to pursue additional technical skills, or 

continue with college in their chosen field. Some CTE programs provide college and university credits. All CTE courses provide students with the soft skills they need, such as 

application and resume development, and interview skills to secure employment. Please visit our website (http://www.ivrop.org/) and like our Facebook page. 

Ricochet Event Center 

450 W. Aten Road • Imperial, CA 92251 

 

January 26, 2017 

 

 

 
 

Imperial Valley Regional Occupational Program (IVROP) is hosting the first ever CTE Regional Advisory Committee 
Meeting in the Imperial County. Perkins funding requires each district to appoint a career technical education advisory 
committee (CTEAC) and hold a meeting at least once per year.  In an effort to support all of the districts, and make better 
use of resources, time, and efforts, IVROP is hosting this regional meeting to address this requirement. The meeting will 
also feature industry specific breakout meetings.    
 

CTE Regional Advisory Agenda  Save the Date 
   

11:00 – 11:15 Registration  Tuesday, March 28, 2017 
 Working Lunch  19th Annual Showcase & Recognition Ceremony 

    

11:15 – 12:00 Welcome  Imperial Valley Expo – Casa de Mañana 

  Keynote address   

  EDD/Labor Market /Data Presentation  Friday, May 5, 2017 
  IVROP Updates and News  IVROP Community Foundation Annual Fundraising Event 
    

12:00 – 12:40 Breakout Session  
 

Dancing with the Stars Gala 

  Industry Meetings   
  IVROP 101 / Developmental Assets   

     

12:40 – 1:10 Return to General Session 
  

    

1:10 – 2:00  Closing remarks   
    
    
    

   

   
 
 

 

Registration is now open for the upcoming CTE Regional Advisory Meeting.  
If you are a district advisor, please RSVP by January 12, 2017.  

Click here to register  
https://goo.gl/forms/e1UhbO0CbmysMiQK2 

For any questions, please contact Juan Campos at (760) 482-2625 or your District CTE representative. 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/cDwl4gUBMI8ct5oy1

